BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS
SPECIAL & RATE HEARING MEETING

MINUTES
APPROVED
DATE: June 28, 2019
MEETING CAME TO ORDER: 7:30
MEMBERS PRESENT: Philip G. Knowles, Chairman
Richard L. Stone, Clerk
Mark Gallagher, Member
STAFF PRESENT: Gregory R. Krom, Superintendent
Anne-Marie Yeo, Administrative Assistant
GUEST: Richard Gandt
RATE HEARING
DISCUSSION

The members of the Board reviewed the proposed FY 20 rate model draft. The increases are driven by
the cost of all the work that is being done to improve the quality of our water. The building of the
Water Treatment Plant will give us that result. Many residents have already noticed the difference. The
rate increase will be a 22% increase.

YOTE
After careful consideration, the motion was made and accepted to approve the rate schedule as
presented in the draft. The rate and fee schedule will to go into effect for water used as of July 1, 2019.

Skeffington Well

Greg informed the BOWC that a Candlewood Drive resident has requested that the Town close up and
cover up an abandoned well near their property .The land on which the well is located was taken by the
Town several year ago. The issue will be discussed at the Selectmen’s meeting on July 8, 2019.

The BOWC also reviewed and discussed the job descriptions and the licenses that are now required for
the operation of the water treatment plant.

The meeting closed at 8:16 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Anne-Marie Yeo
Administrative Assistant



